
From: Amanda Newbery   
Sent: 29 May 2019 10:16 
To: Thurman-Newell, Susan   
Subject: Review 31st May 
 
Dear Sue 
 
I have seen the Agenda Supplement to the Review taking place on Friday and note that I am again 
referred to by Louella in an email to you. 
 
Please let me make it clear that I have never received a call from Wetherspoon or any other venue in 
any connection with Louella’s business nor have I spoken with their management at any time 
regarding this incident.   
 
I heard door staff rumours that an incident had occurred that evening but I only actually heard the 
detail from Louella herself sometime after. 
 
Regards 
 
Amanda 
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